Cripps

Cripps shortlisted for The Lawyer Awards 2024

Cripps is proud to be shortlisted at The Lawyer Awards 2024.

The Lawyer Awards is widely regarded as one of the legal profession’s most respected accolades. It celebrates
the outstanding achievements of firms and individuals across the entire legal landscape.

Cripps has been shortlisted in the Law Firm of the Year: The Independents category. This recognition reflects the
firm’s commitment to excellence and dedication to its clients.

The Independent’s category recognises the best independent law firms that have consistently demonstrated
business growth, delivered exceptional client service, and contributed to the wider community.

The awards ceremony will take place at JW Marriott Grosvenor House London, on Tuesday 18 June.


https://www.thelawyer.com/event/the-lawyer-awards/

